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ARMENIA     January 2 4 , 2018   29th Session of the UPR Working Group   Review of  Liechtenstein     Armenia warmly welcomes the delegation of Liechtenstein and thanks for the  comprehensive national report . We commend Liechtenstein for  continuous  development of  legislative and policy framework in the field of the promotion   and  protection of human rights and for the implementation of most of the  recommend ations of the Second Cycle of the UPR .    Armenia also notes with  appreciation the annual dialogue conducted with   non - governmental organizations  and their active engagement in the advancement of human rights framework .     We  particularly appreciate   the steps undertaken to promote the rights of pers ons with  disabilities, inter alia,  the   promotion of  their int egration i n professional  life and  awareness - raising   activities.  We also  welcome  the measures   undertaken  to  further  enhance gender equality, as well as preventive policies and actions to combat human  trafficking.    Armenia  note s   the ratification of several international and regional h uman rights  instruments since the previous review.  Noting Liechtenstein’s active engagement at  the international level in the prevention of atrocity crimes, we  recommend  Liechtenstein to ratify the C onvention on  the  Non - Applicability of Statutory  Limitations to War Crimes and Crimes against Humanity.    We wish Liechtenstein a successful review.       
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January 24, 2018

29th Session of the UPR Working Group

Review of Liechtenstein



Armenia warmly welcomes the delegation of Liechtenstein and thanks for the comprehensive national report. We commend Liechtenstein for continuous development of legislative and policy framework in the field of the promotion and protection of human rights and for the implementation of most of the recommendations of the Second Cycle of the UPR.  Armenia also notes with appreciation the annual dialogue conducted with non-governmental organizations and their active engagement in the advancement of human rights framework. 

We particularly appreciate the steps undertaken to promote the rights of persons with disabilities, inter alia, the promotion of their integration in professional life and awareness-raising activities. We also welcome the measures undertaken to further enhance gender equality, as well as preventive policies and actions to combat human trafficking. 

Armenia notes the ratification of several international and regional human rights instruments since the previous review. Noting Liechtenstein’s active engagement at the international level in the prevention of atrocity crimes, we recommend Liechtenstein to ratify the Convention on the Non-Applicability of Statutory Limitations to War Crimes and Crimes against Humanity. 

We wish Liechtenstein a successful review. 
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